Sugar Pine Foundation looking
to turn votes into cash

To the community,

If you haven’'t already heard, the Sugar Pine Foundation has an
opportunity to win $50,000 as the grand prize recipient of
Redwood Creek Winery’s Greater Outdoors Project Grant.

We need your continued help and support with VOTING for our
project.

Please vote here.

You can vote once a day from now until Aug. 31 — so vote as
often as you can. Tell all of your friends to get online a
vote for the Sugar Pine Foundation too.

For more information, visit our website and become a fan of
the Sugar Pine Foundation on Facebook to stay updated with our
organization. Also, you can follow and tweet about us
(sugarpinefndn) on Twitter.

Again, thanks so much for your support.
Sincerely,

The Sugar Pine Team
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